
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

E: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

P: 9560 9665 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

Thursday 26—CreaƟve & 
Performing Arts Showcase 
at Petersham Town Hall 

 

Friday 27—Last day of 
Term 3 
 

 

OCTOBER 

 

Monday 14—Students re-
turn to school 

 

Wednesday 16—silver 
Coin Day 

 

Friday 18— Halloween 
Howler 

 

Monday 27 ‐ Wednesday 
23—Stage 3 Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 
The School Office hours are 
8:45am—3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term has been jam packed with quality teaching and learning experiences, representaƟve 
opportuniƟes, parent workshops, excursions and we sƟll haven't finished! From all of the staff to 
you, thank you for the incredible support and input into making our school so special. Due to our 
partnership, the students are known, cared for and thriving.  
 
Primary Proms 
Last night, our junior choir performed at the Sydney Town Hall as part of the Primary Proms FesƟ-
val.  The Primary Proms features a Combined Primary Choir of 450 voices from Years 3 to 4, to-
gether with outstanding instrumental and vocal items from public schools across NSW.  We are 
seriously considering calling the evening  The “Petersham Proms”, as not only did we perform, but 
our Assistant Principal Jess Clay was one of the conductors and students Arthur and Skye com-
pered the evening! It was an extraordinary event and we are so proud of our staff and students. 
Special menƟon to Ms MaƩhews and Ms Tawinwong for supervising the students and taking them 
to Pancakes on the Rocks for dinner. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our CreaƟve and Performing Arts Showcase is tomorrow night!  
We look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow night at our CreaƟve and Performing Arts Show-

case.    

From 5:30pm we will be hosƟng an art show. Special art pieces prepared by each class will be on 
display at the event, and aucƟoned online as a school fundraiser. Money raised from the aucƟon 
will go to our school building fund, with these donaƟons potenƟally tax deducƟble (depending on 
your personal circumstances). All items already have bids! Visit: hƩps://www.32aucƟons.com/
petershamartshowcase 
 

Artworks by every student across the school will also be on display at the event. The artworks will 
be available to buy on the night for $10 as an addiƟonal school fundraiser, and will be sent home 
from school early next term. Unfortunately these purchases will not be tax deducƟble. If you are 
unable to aƩend the Showcase, you can sƟll buy your child's artwork here: hƩps://square.link/u/
qzvzQ5O8 
 
All performers are due at Petersham Town Hall by 6pm. Students wear their performance ouƞit to 
the event. The concert commences at 6.45pm sharp. At the end of the event, we would love some 
help packing up the hall and driving equipment back to school. There is no need to RSVP, its simp-
ly “all hands on deck” when the event wraps.  
 



Welcome to the Petersham Public School Art Showcase AucƟon, where student imaginaƟon, 

individual creaƟvity and class teamwork have combined to produce a collecƟon of incredible 

unique pieces. Each class has worked together to create a single artwork to be aucƟoned as a 

school fundraiser. Don't miss out on owning a piece of your child's history, start the bidding 

now...  hƩps://www.32aucƟons.com/petershamartshowcase 



Grounds and Building maintenance 

You may have noƟced some machinery and scaffolding onsite this week.  This is because we have some ground and maintenance 

work occurring. All work should be finished by the end of the school holidays. Over the next few weeks, the following will be taking 

place: 

Building Name  LocaƟon  Internal or External?  Work 

Building C Hall External Paint windows, doors, sofit/eves, posts, handrails and fascia. 

Building C Hall Internal Paint ceiling, walls, windows and rails. 

Building C Hall Internal Install new carpet. 

Building E 4/5PA External Senior deck reseal, pressure wash building and guƩers, paint 

walls and doors. 

Building F KM, KB, 1/2D, 

QuickSmart 

office, EAL/D 

and Music office 

External Prepare and paint all previous painted areas, including windows, 

doors, posts, handrails, sofit/eves, barge/fascia. 

Building F KM, KB, 1/2D, 

QuickSmart 

office, EAL/D 

and Music office 

Internal Paint ceiling, walls, windows and rails. 

Building J 5/6B Internal InvesƟgate the leak issues in roof above the storeroom and re-

pair/paint as required. 

Grounds PACC entrance, 

walkway be-

tween PACC and 

1/2N, 1/2N 

driveway, En-

trance on The 

Boulevarde near 

5/6M 

External Clear, level and resurface with asphalt. 

 

*** The P&C and school will then line mark new handball 

courts/hopscotch etc in 2025.  

Grounds Wall abuƫng 

neighbours on 

Hunter St 

External Mural installaƟon—Ceramics made by children.  

Building B Student Toilets External Prepare and paint window, barge/fascia repairs and painƟng, 

mesh fence painƟng 

Building B Student Toilets  Internal Deep clean all areas 

Grounds In front of office  External Install storm water drainage 

Coming soon: Keep an eye out for our new outdoor ping pong table, arriving in Term 4. A combined project between PACC and 

the school. 



P&C fundraising prioriƟes 
Our P&C is commiƩed to enriching the educaƟon, wellbeing and environment for our students, whilst creaƟng a welcoming and sup-
porƟve school community. On behalf of the school, thank you for your support with our fundraising iniƟaƟves!  



   
OFFICE REMINDERS 

 
Uniform Shop 

Our uniform shop loves receiving second hand items but please only send school uniform items to school, they have been receiving a 
number of non school uniform items. 

Assembly 

We hold our assemblies every second Friday of the term under the COLA. Parents and carers are welcome to aƩend. Our next assem-
bly will be held on Friday 27th September 2024. 

Want to do something life‐changing? Why not volunteer at Petersham Public School as an ethics teacher!  
Ethics classes can only be offered to our children if we have volunteer teachers. Volunteers can be parents, grandparents, friends and 
from the local community, from every walk of life and of all ages, 18 to 80+. Primary Ethics, the approved provider, offers full free 
training, lesson scripts and ongoing support.  
Ethics encourages children to develop their opinions through ethical reasoning and respecƞul discussion. Ethics helps kids develop 
confidence and empathy. As a volunteer ethics teacher, you’ll get a lot out of it too!  
If you are available each school week on Fridays at 10:45am to facilitate a 30 minutes lesson, and want to ensure children at our 
school can access this valuable program, email Feyza Tuncay on Feyza.tuncay@primaryethics.com.au or scan this code to visit prima-

ryethics.com.au/volunteer  





Buy Ɵckets here:   

hƩps://premier.Ɵcketek.com.au/Shows/Show.aspx?sh=SCHOOLSS24 








